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5th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Litter picking / Weeding / Cleaning Allotment Area 
 
On Wednesday 6th November all children that have not gone on the Residential Trip will 
be joining Mrs Greep outside to join in with a number of activities including weeding, litter 
picking and cleaning up our school allotment area.   
 
In order to take part in these activities the children will need to come into school in old clothes 
that they don’t mind getting dirty and bring in wellies/outdoor boots if they have them.  
 
These activities will also count towards there SAGE Award so it’s a fantastic opportunity for 
the children to get involved.   
 
If you have any queries please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or 
email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs Young 
Head of School and Attendance Lead  
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